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06-17-2024 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing a maintenance resurfacing project on Garden 

Street (State Road (S.R.) 406) from west of Interstate 95 (I-95) to Forrell Avenue in the City of Titusville. 

The project will repave all travel lanes on Garden Street within the project limits. The project proposes to 

create buffered bicycle lanes from east of the interchange to Forrell Avenue. Sections of unused on-street 

parking areas will be removed to accommodate the new lanes. Curb ramps will be evaluated and updated as 

needed to meet current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. Any necessary updates to existing 

pavement markings and signage along the corridor will also be included.   

A separate FDOT resurfacing project on I-95 from south of S.R. 50 to S.R. 46 (FPID No. 450771-1) proposes 

improvements to the I-95 and Garden Street interchange. The improvements include resurfacing the 

interchange ramps and widening the northbound off ramp to help alleviate congestion during peak hours.  

Garden Street (S.R. 406) Resurfacing 
From West of I-95 to Forrell Avenue 
 

Brevard County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 450626-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2025 $      781,000 

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - spring 2026 $   4.5 Million  

*subject to change 

Gregory Prytyka, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5394 
Gregory.Prytyka@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 


